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ﬁ Outlook

Fw: CUP - Dawn McGauley

From Building Department <building@blairnebraska.org>
Date Thu 5/1/2025 3:40 PM
To  Building Department <building@blairnebraska.org>

Subject: CUP - Dawn McGauley
Dear Members of the City Council and Planning Commission,

| am writing to express my strong support for Dawn McGauley and to request that she be granted the
necessary permits and approvals to continue providing childcare services in our community.

As a parent, | have experienced firsthand the challenges of finding quality childcare in Blair. The
demand for reliable and nurturing childcare providers far exceeds the available options, making it
incredibly difficult for working families to find suitable care for their children. This shortage not only
places a significant burden on parents but also impacts the overall well-being and development of our
children.

Dawn McGauley has been a beacon of hope for many families in our community. Her dedication to
providing a safe, educational, and loving environment for children is unparalleled. Dawn's commitment
to excellence in childcare is evident in the way she engages with each child, fostering their growth and
development through thoughtful and creative activities. Her home has become a second home for
many children, where they feel secure, valued, and encouraged to thrive.

| respectfully urge the City Council and Planning Committee to approve the necessary permits and any
required changes to allow Dawn McGauley to continue her exceptional work. Supporting dedicated
childcare providers like Dawn is essential for the well-being of our children and the stability of our
community.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. | am confident that with your support, we can
ensure that quality childcare remains accessible to all families in Blair.
Please forward to the planning commission members and allow my comments to be placed on file for

the meeting on May 6th, 2025.

Sincerely,
Ali & Sebastien Holmes

Ali Holmes
(Office) 712-322-0291

Echo Group Inc

4325 Gifford Road, Council Bluffs, I1A 51501

www.echogroupinc.com
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